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Dale G. Bridonbaugh 1723 Hamilton Avenue-Suite K
Richard B. Hubbard San Jose, California 95125

Gregory C. Minor Phone: (408) 266-2716'
July 2, 1982

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
J. M. Felton, Director

ACT REQUESTDivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration FOIA 2.-Jc)5
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ry .py7735 Old Georgetown Road /
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Act Request
Perry Nuclear Station, Unit 1 *

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, as amended
(5 U.S.C. 8 522), and the rules of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission ("NRC") issued thereunder (10 C.F.R. 8 9.3 et seq.)
we request copies of the following written materials coiicerning
the status of completion of Perry Unit 1:

1. All documents, reports, records, studies,
memoranda, data, correspondence, analyses
and other written materials prepared by or
for the NRC which addresses the completion
status of Perry Nuclear Station, Unit 1 in
terms of clapsed time, committed capital,
or by physical inspection. Without limiting
the scope of this request, but merely to assist
the NRC in its search, the written material
should include:

(a) All written materials concerning the
status of completion in the possession
of the NRC's resident inspector at the
Perry site (Max Gilner) , in the
possession of Region III offices, and
in the possession of the current or past
NRR project managers (M. D. Houston and

| John Stefano)

'8207050081 -1-

|



___

. .

-'
.

,

| '. .

J. M. Felton, Director Page Two July 2, 1982

(b) All written materials concerning the .,

status of completion, or estimates used
for the Caseload Forecasts, in the possession .
of William Lovelace.

(c) All written materials which quantitatively or
qualitatively assess potential schedule impacts
of current or anticipated licensing issues.

We expect to receive your response to this request within ten
(10) working days.

We will pay search and copying fees as set out in the NRC's
regulations. If the search and copying fees to be incurred are
expected to exceed $200.00, please notify the undersigned before
this sum is exceeded.

In the event that access is denied to any part of the
requested materials, please identify and describe the withheld
or deleted materials in detail and specify the statutory basis
for the denial, as well as your reasons for believing that an
exemption applies. We also request that your description of
the deleted or withheld materials include the title of the
material, a description of its essence, the identify of its
author, and the identities of any parties that have received
copies or have had access to such materials. Please separately
state your reasons for not invoking your discretionary powers
to release the allegedly exempt materials.

Sincerely yours,

i 4h' Yhbbt0
i Richard B. Ilubbard
.

RBil:cv
cc: Martin Marz, OCC
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